
 

 

 
Convention Chair Report to AWSC 

June 11, 2022 

 

Dear Area World Service Committee Members (AWSC), 

 

Greetings everyone. I am sorry that I am unable to be with you today, as I am out of state at a wedding. 

Thank you to Deborah C., 2023 Convention Chair, for presenting my report. 

It was a great honor serving as your 2022 CT AFG Convention Chair. We had an absolutely awesome 

committee and it was inspiring to see Concept 4, Participation is the Key to Harmony, in action 
throughout the process. I am grateful for having Deborah as my Co-Chair and for our wonderful 

committee and their service to this fellowship. 

 

The final count of the number of registrants for the 44th CT AFG Convention, Where HOPE Grows-

MIRACLES Bloom, was 420. The convention was held virtually on Zoom and was a one-day event. 

Registrants were from seven different countries- Bermuda, Canada, Ireland, Mexico, Poland, United 

Kingdom, and the United States. Twenty-five states were represented and one Canadian Province. It was 

a great turnout and an increased number of countries were represented this year on Zoom. 

 

The $5,000.00 in seed money has been returned to the AWSC. The following is a summary of the final 

Treasurer’s report for the 2022 Convention: 

 

Summary Treasurer Report   With Seed Money   Without Seed Money 

 
Gross Income    $ 7,778.50    $ 2,778.50 

Total Expenses   $(6,368,30)    $(1,368.30) 

Net Income from Convention             $ 1,410.20    $ 1,410,20 

Contributions    $(1,350.00)    $ 1,350.00 

Starting cash    $      77.62    $      77.62 

Ending cash    $     137.82    $     137.82 

 

 

Profit Distribution 

WSO  $  450.00 

AWSC $  450.00 

LDC     $  450.00 

Total     $1,350.00 

 
Thank you for allowing me to serve as your 2022 CT AFG Convention Chair. I look forward to the 2023 

Convention; I know it will be awesome!  

 

Respectfully submitted,    

 

Martha N., 2022 Convention Chair 
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